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   Sheriff K. Kapperman

 Chief Deputy D.A Brown



June 15, 2012
On June 14, 2012 at approximately 7:34 am the Furnas County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a one vehicle rollover accident.  The Beaver City EMS and Furnas County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to the scene.  The vehicle left the roadway and came to rest on its roof.  There were two occupants of the vehicle at the time of the accident.  The driver was transported by the Beaver City Ambulance to Arapahoe.  The driver was transferred to Good Samaritan Hospital life flight helicopter.  The accident is still under investigation by the Sheriff’s Office.
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